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April 2019 

Your PTA Committee 

Over the past few months we have seen a small increase in PTA 

volunteers which we are incredibly grateful for. The hardwork 

and time given by our PTA members is what enables us to 

provide the services we do and raise all the valuable funds 

needed by our school.   We are always grateful for any help 

offered to us, whether that is an active member of the PTA 

where you can help to make decisions on what events we run, 

how they are run and what we spend the money on; or if you 

can spare some time to help at one of our events.  Without your 

help we simply wouldn’t be able to do what we do. 

Please contact us at anytime to find out further information 

about how you can help. 

PTA Spending 

Our recent purchases amongst other things have included the 

below items: 

• Summer House for Foundation (£469.00) 

• Storage Shed for Foundation (£164.00) 

• 3 x Licences for Wordshark 5 for S.E.N (£483.75) 

• Ingredients for the Cultures Day Food  

• Contribution of £5.00 per child towards the Y6      

Swimming transport 

We held our Family Bingo night and disco in February. Both 

events were thoroughly enjoyable thank you to everyone who 

attended and to all our wonderful volunteers for enabling these 

events to go ahead. 

On the 3rd May we will be serving refreshments for your 

purchase at the schools May Day event where performances 

will be given by our children for you to enjoy. 

We will also attend the New Foundation Welcome meetings to 

introduce ourselves to new parents. 

Upcoming Events 
 
Welcome to Foundation Meetings – 2nd May 2019 
 
May Day Event – 3rd May 2019 
Refreshments will be served 
 
PTA Meeting – Wednesday 8th May 2019 
 
Happys Circus/Big’n’Bouncy – Friday 7th June 2019 
This ever so popular event is coming back to 
Goosewell.  Tickets available NOW! 

Happys Circus/Big’n’Bouncy 

Following the success of our previous Circus event we 

have organised for the return on the 7th June 2019 

along with Big’n’Bouncy. Tickets are available to 

purchase from Reception between 9.00 and 9.30 every 

Tuesday and between 3.15 and 3.45 every Friday.  You 

can also return the slip at the bottom of the letter sent 

home with the correct cash in a sealed envelope 

marked PTA – Circus and handed into Reception. 

As before you will be able to enjoy the other attractions 

which are normally at our summer event such as 

bouncy castles, BBQ, refreshments, stalls etc. Circus 

ticket holders gain free entry to the field whilst 

everyone else will be charged £1 (under 12’s free). 

The circus will go ahead irrespective of poor weather 
with other attractions being weather dependent. 
 

Donation Requests 

Do you have your own business or venture? Would you like some promotion?  We are looking for prizes for our raffle which will 

take place at our Circus and Big’n’Bouncy event.  If you are able to donate a voucher or a small gift as a prize we would be 

extremely grateful. Please contact us on pta@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk Thank you! 
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